
  ADDENDUM NO. 5 

April 13th, 2022 

  

INVITATION FOR BID (IFB) 

IFB NO. 2022-03 

RENOVATION OF L.R. PATTON APARTMENTS 

  

This addendum to subject IFB is a result of imminent scope changes.   Possible scope changes 

include shingle roof demo and replacement, kitchen cabinet demo and replacement and kitchen 

counter demo and replacement.  Outstanding questions will be issued under a future addendum. 

 

Clarifications 

Clarification 5.1: The bid opening date has been changed from Monday April 18th 2022 and 

rescheduled for Wednesday June 1st 2022. 

 

* All other aspects of the scope are not affected by this addendum and shall be bid accordingly.   

  

This addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original IFB.  All terms  

and conditions in the original IFB dated March 3, 2022 remains the same.    

  

Additionally, your submitted response shall acknowledge the receipt of this Addendum. 


